
January 20, 2012

FEMA!!

FINALLY!!!

Please see here the news release from FEMA's Washington office. The next step is for them to
download money to GEMA which will disperse it to us as reimbursements for 85% of our costs.
Our City Council has chosen a bidder for the dam repair project - J. M. Wilkerson Construction
Company of Marietta, and I expect to be able to sign a contract with them shortly.  I will then ask
our City Engineer to recalculate all of our project timeline and we will share that kind of
information with you as soon as possible.
 
Thanks to all of our citizens for your patience with this long process.  Clearly it has been worth
the wait.
 
Lois D. Salter
Mayor

www.berkeley-lake.com


